
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates Iraqi people over obtaining UNESCO Executive
Board position

On 15/11/2023, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulate Iraqi

people for obtaining a position on the executive board of UNESCO after winning the elections

during the General Conference: 42nd Session. His Eminence lauded the efforts that reinstated

Iraq in advanced positions within international organizations, as well as the roles being

filled to regain Iraq’s position and natural influence in the world.


